
Dear Valued Guests,

We are thrilled to announce that Tanoa International Hotel will 
undergo renovations starting on 15th December 2024 to enhance 
your future experience with us.

The upgrade will be carried out in three phases, with Phase 1 commencing  
on 15th December 2024, focusing on enhancing our swimming pool area.

Major construction work will take place between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm. 

Rest assured; we are taking every measure to minimize disruptions during your 
stay as we will remain open for business throughout the upgrade program with 
alternative venues available for you to enjoy our product and services seamlessly

We appreciate your patience and support as we work to make Tanoa International 
Hotel even better for you.

Thank you for choosing us.

Vinaka, 
The Tanoa Family

AT TANOA INTERNATIONAL HOTEL
Enhancing your experience


